
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purpose of the ILP Newsletter 
The Ellucian Intelligent Learning Platform (ILP) was implemented in January 
2021 to connect Banner and Canvas. As a result, there are significant 
changes that affect the way information is handled. As we learn how the 
information flows between these two systems, we will send out the ILP 
Newsletter to inform the College community of necessary procedural changes. 

 

The ILP is a tool that 
transfers information 
from Banner to Canvas. 

The ILP synchronizes: 

• users 
• courses 
• student enrollments 
• faculty assignments 
• cross-listing  
• academic terms 
• grade data  
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Verifying Rosters 
There have been instances in which the ILP does not immediately process 
changes that were made in Banner. While we are in constant communication 
with Ellucian for updates, it is imperative for faculty to verify Banner/PASPort to 
make sure the information matches with Canvas.  

Please verify that your Canvas course reflects the same student enrollments 
from your PASPort roster. It is important that student registration data is 
accurate; therefore, it is highly recommended to review these lists regularly to 
ensure that all changes in Banner/PASPort are reflected immediately in Canvas. 

Please report any discrepancies to the eLearning Center as soon as possible via 
the contact methods below.  

Contact eLearning BEFORE making any 
changes in Banner 

 

Email: eLearning@laredo.edu 
Phone: (956) 721-5211 

 

Catch up on previous newsletters: 
ILP Newsletter Webpage 

Browsers for Submitting Grades to Banner 
When using the Submit Grades to Banner tool, the recommended browsers to 
use are Google Chrome, Mozilla Firefox, and Microsoft Edge. The Submit 
Grades to Banner tool does NOT function properly with Apple Safari Browser. 
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